Steele PTO Meeting Minutes
March 14, 2018
Meeting called to order at 10:00 a.m. (Time changed because of student walkout.)
Present: Tammy Lacey, Tina Judge, Angela Cecil, Christy Fain, Lynnae Harmych, Pina Gillespie and student, Jessica Barnes, observing
President:  Tammy Lacey
· Still no word from the potentially interested parties. Looks like we’re officially done. Motion by Tammy to finish out this year then disband PTO, seconded by Tina.
· Received a thank you note from the Social Studies department for our Chromebook cart purchase

· Received a couple of requests for purchases – Mr. May requested Chromebooks for the SPED/Mrs. Walker’s class, $3320 for 14 Chromebooks; Motion by Tammy to purchase the Chromebooks, seconded by Lynnae. Mr. Marty requested some special chairs for his classroom. They are about $219 each. We tabled that for now, but we’ll see what funds we have left at the end of the year.
· Pina Gillespie from the After Prom committee attended the meeting and requested a donation. Tammy made a motion that we give $1000 to the After Prom committee, seconded by Christy. We also gave them the remaining merchandise stock for prizes.
· The school is planning to do some security updates. Discussion was held and Tammy made a motion that we earmark $2000 toward security, seconded by Lynnae. We may give more when we see what funds we have left at the end of the year.

Principal: Mike May (absent)
Vice President: Sherri Kamnikar (absent)
Treasurer: Tina Judge
· Presented the income and expenses for February
Secretary: Angela Cecil

· Motion to approve the February minutes, seconded by Tina
Committee Chairs

16th Birthday Cards: Lynnae Harmych

Community Fundraising: Alexis Szudarek
· Don’t forget to link your Giant Eagle card to the Amherst Schools-Nord account so we see a benefit. 
· Select Steele on Amazon Smile if you shop online

· If you have Coke rewards caps or codes you can enter them online and donate them to Powers

· Since most rewards checks will come in after the end of the school year, and in the absence of a new board to take over, Tina and I will stay on the bank account until we can either spend or donate all remaining funds after May 30.
Hospitality: OPEN
· We will not be participating in a Staff Appreciation Event, as Student Council has decided not to host one. 
Membership: Wendi Lowe
Merchandise: Tammy Lacey

· Sold all the remaining tumblers to Claudia Schultz and 2 PTO presidents for thank you gifts. Lynnae and Pina took the remaining shirts for their upcoming events.
Publicity/Social Media: OPEN
· Twitter: @MLSteelePTO. Facebook: Steele PTO
New Business

· We will disband at the end of this school year. Remaining meeting dates for the year: April 11, 2018; May 9, 2018
Meeting adjourned at 10:40 a.m.

Minutes respectfully recorded and submitted by Angela Cecil on March 14, 2018.
